
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Elizabeth Gibbs, Community Services Director 

DATE November 3, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Revision to the City of Beaumont and Riverside Transit Agency 

Interagency Agreement No. 18-017 
  

Background and Analysis:  

On April 18, 2018, the City of Beaumont and Riverside Transit Agency (RTA) entered 

into an Interagency Agreement whereby for the purpose of establishing a transfer fare 

policy for our mutual passengers’ boarding and alighting at connecting stops.  

Substantive revisions were made to the agreement on November 5, 2019, that clarified 

the fare media accepted on local fixed-route and commuter services, as well as 

extending the agreement for one year. 

 

Because the agreement is set to expire, staff recommends a revision to the agreement 

that is in line with the previously adopted agreements with Victor Valley Transit Authority 

and OmniTrans.  Specifically, Article 11, which if approved, would allow for the 

agreement to remain in effect provided that neither party terminates the agreement by 

giving the other party a 60-day written notice. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve the proposed revisions to the City of Beaumont and Riverside Transit 

Agency Interagency Agreement No. 18-017. 

Attachments: 

A. Interagency Agency Agreement 18-017 


